
A new GMCB Public Comment has been received. 

Name: Nancy Ferrucci 
Affiliation:  
Town/City: Town of Stratton 

Topic: Act 167 Hospital Sustainability 

Comment:  
My husband and I have relied on the excellent health practitioners of Grace Cottage for 15 years. We 
count ourselves as fortunate to have Grace Cottage, and Messenger Pharmacy, serving our 
community. I urge the Green Mountain Care Board to heed, carefully, each response from CEO, 
Olivia Sweetnam, to your recommendations. 

Post Comment: Yes 


